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Natural gas efficiency improvements directly 
reduce your energy costs, giving you better 
control over operating expenses in your 
commercial building. 

Business customers of NW Natural in 
Washington can improve heating system 
performance and reap substantial savings 
by working with Energy Trust of Oregon 
to upgrade antiquated equipment. Today’s 
energy-efficient heating systems are a smart 
investment and can trim annual heating costs 
by up to 15 percent.  

Energy savings are only the beginning

Energy-efficient heating systems benefit 
your business in several important ways. By 
delivering more uniform temperatures, new 
equipment can help: 

• �Improve occupant comfort and productivity
• �Reduce maintenance costs
• Help improve the quality of indoor air
• �Contribute to a more sustainable future

Earn cash incentives for energy-     

efficient equipment 

• �Boilers
• �Boiler vent dampers
• HVAC unit heaters
• �Radiant heating
• �Steam traps
• Warm-air furnaces

Energy Trust pays cash incentives on the       
installation of qualifying heating systems. 
If our standard incentives don’t work for 
your project, you may be eligible for custom 
incentives. We’re here to help you reduce your 
energy costs.

Cut Heating costs 
down to size
save energy and money with Gas Heating Equipment upgrades

Energy Trust of Oregon  	   421 SW Oak St., Suite 300, Portland, OR 97204 	 1.866.368.7878  	   503.546.6862 fax  	   energytrust.org

Energy Trust of Oregon is an independent nonprofit organization dedicated to helping utility customers benefit from saving energy and tapping renewable resources. Our services, cash incentives and energy solutions 

have helped participating customers of Portland General Electric, Pacific Power, NW Natural and Cascade Natural Gas save on energy costs. Our work helps keep energy costs as low as possible, creates jobs and builds a 
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Take control of your energy costs. To 
learn more, call 1.866.368.7878 or visit 
www.energytrust.org/washington. 

  
Energy Trust provided their 

expertise to help us obtain 

the money that made this 

project possible. As a result, 

we’re on track to save 

$40,000 a year on a boiler 

replacement project. 

Dave Cone, 

resource conservation manager 

Evergreen School District”
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